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We are writing to you because you expressed an interest in news about the 2017 Governor General’s Canadian
Leadership Conference.

We are delighted to announce that the membership application process for the 2017 Conference has officially
opened and that online applications can now be obtained at www.leadershipcanada.ca.

Applications can be submitted until midnight (local time) September 30, 2016. All qualified applicants will receive
interviews by Conference alumni between about October 15 and November 15, 2016. The 250 qualified Conference
members will be notified of their acceptance before the end of 2016.

The 2017 Conference opens in Whistler, British Columbia, on June 2, 2017, and closes two weeks later in Ottawa-
Gatineau, on June 16. It takes place during Canada’s 150th anniversary celebrations and conference members will
examine the Canada they want to build as emerging leaders. There is no cost for selected members - the only
personal expense is travel to the opening plenary location, and home from the closing plenary.

Additional details about the Conference, including testimonials from previous participants, can be found on the
Conference website. Should you have any questions, please let us know by return email.

Sincerely,

Ian Anderson
Executive Director




